
The Women’s Faculty Club 

Member’s Update –December 11, 2017 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 We wish you the best of the season!  

The Dining Room will be closed on Monday, December 18, 2017  

Lunch service will resume on Tuesday, January 16, 2018 

 

Elections - Women’s Faculty Club Board of Directors 

 
Board President Eleanor Swift is appointing this year’s Election Committee.  Those elected to the Board will 

begin serving in February 2018 .  Members are encouraged to consider nominees for these positions as well as 

self-nomination.  The Board meets six times a year and is responsible for setting and reviewing policy for the 

Club.  Nominations may be sent to the office to the attention of the Manager Mary Remy or email 

maryremy6055@gmail.com.  The deadline for nominations is Tuesday, January 16, 2018. 

 

WFC Calendars have arrived  - Pick up in office 

 

Please help contribute to the children of Project Pride! 

Stockings, blankets and gifts will be delivered December 22, 2017 

 

mailto:maryremy6055@gmail.com


 

  

Project Pride 
 

Join us as we once again gather toys, books, and art materials for the children 

served by Oakland’s Project Pride. Project Pride is a residential drug and alcohol 

treatment program for women served by the East Bay Recovery Project. This has 

become a longstanding tradition at the Club and one which staff and members 

alike enjoy!  

 

For many years the Club’s Front Desk Staff has created individual stockings for 

each child. The stockings are beautiful and are displayed throughout the Club. 

Please help us fill the stockings with many “wonders” for the children to enjoy 

during their Holiday. This year the Front Desk Staff members are also making 

Warriors and Cal blankets as gifts for the children.  There are 27 children who 

range from 1 month to 10 years old.  

 

Please  bring age appropriate presents labeled with the gender and age or make a 

monetary donation to help with the purchasing of presents. 

 

 



 

Our Holiday Events – 2017!   

 

 
Reception for Chancellor Carol T. Christ  

 

            
 

        
                          Holiday Luncheon                                                                        Dining Room at the Holiday Luncheon  


